
Ben Eveleigh - Section 75 application for major project 08_116 

  
 
Ben,  
 
Further to our telephone call regarding the document which was sent to us for comment.  
 
We have only recently received the document, therefore we are only able to reply now.  
 
Following perusal of the document, from Ausgrids point of view, can see no significant issues that will affect 
the project and no issues resulting from the project.  
 
Any environmental issues associated with Ausgrid would have been considered as part of the Environmental 
Assessment for the project.  
 
Therefore we have no objections to the project.  
 
Regards  
John Menegus  
Engineer - Planning, West  
9585 5660  
 
This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information.  
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Australia 
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From:    John Menegus <jmenegus@energy.com.au>
To:    <ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au>
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Subject:   Section 75 application for major project 08_116
CC:    Garry Verran <gverran@energy.com.au>
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